Columbia, South Carolina
November 7, 1958

The State Budget and Control Board continued hearings on the 1959-

1960 Budget Requests in the Office of the State Auditor at 10:00 A. H., on

November 7, 1958.

Budget Requests were presented and discussed by the following State

Agencies.

University of South Carolina
Winthrop College

State Library Board

Cancer Com ittee, John A. May et al
Aurora Club of the Blind

The S, C. Seal Estate Board

The Joard then adjourned.
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